

Dear Members,

I am week three into being the Centre Manager at OMNI and although I haven't had the opportunity to meet many of you while I navigate my role and responsibilities, please feel free to reach out if there is anything that I can assist you with.

We have been working hard behind the scenes speaking with members of our community to gauge sponsorship opportunities and I would like for any of our members that may be interested in coming on board as a Sponsor to reach out to me and see if we can work together and build on our already successful organisations before I take our packages out to the wider community.

We have unearthed quite the stash of lost property which is in the aptly labelled 'lost property' storage bin under the stairs by the kitchen. Please take the time to have a look through this for clothes, drink bottles and other miscellaneous items. Anything not claimed will be donated to a charity shop at the end of the month.

Sarah Walker



Our OMNI teams do amazing in Manawatu! MANAWATU GFA & MAG COMPETITION - JULY 19-20



REMINDER TERM FEES ARE DUE

Important Dates

AUGUST 2025

30th & 31st WAG/MAG Comp

SEPTEMBER 2025

21st Last Day of Term 3

OCTOBER 2025

6th, Term 4 Starts

LOST **PROPERT'**



COME & GRAB YOUR GEAR UNDER THE STAIRS NEXT TO THE KITCHEN

thank you

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the following people for their support in just the short time that I have been with OMNI -

BICKERS ENGINEERING - Kane Bickers has once again come to our rescue and repaired the Double Mini Trampoline in record time performing a structural repair while enabling us to continue with minimal disruption to classes. I believe that this is not our first SOS to Kane and would like to thank him for his ongoing support and also thank those gymnasts who were affected for their patience during this repair.

Tom Dew - Tom has made sure to arrive in time to put the heater on in the morning allowing the chill of the winter mornings to be a little less brutal for our gymnasts and their families. I too have benefitted from this and am grateful for his diligence.

Jane Sheldrake - Over the past couple of months Jane has taken on the responsibility of ensuring that our jerry cans are full of Diesel for the heaters and alongside Tom has enabled the premises to be noticeably warmer for all of those participating.

Vania McDowell- Vania has spent two mornings over the last week at OMNI between classes vacuuming the main floor and the mats under the beams by the entranceway and what a difference it has made. It's no easy task and I would like to thank her for her time.

Barb, Kevina, Jane, Tom & Lauren - for supporting our talented gymnasts at the recent Manawatu MAG & GFA Champs.

FEES

Thank you to everyone who has paid their term fees on time. We still have a few outstanding payments, and we want to remind you that payment plans are available if you need to set one up.

We still have a few openings in our Trampoline and Parent and Child classes. However, all other classes are currently full, and we have 246 people waiting for a space in a class..

Thanks, Admin Omni

" REMINDER TERM FEES ARE DUE

Funds Granted

Janet Liesebach has been busy working on funding applications for Omni.
She's had great results!
More to come soon!

Cork It Up!

A fresh new look with corkboards donated by the McDOWELL FAMILY



SPACES AVAILABLE

Trampoline

FRIDAY 3:30PM FRIDAY 4:30PM

Parent & Child

MONDAY 9:30AM MONDAY 10:15AM FRIDAY 9:30AM

HOW TO REGISTER

Below is a detailed explanation of the re - registration process for each term. Please note that this does not apply to the GFA and Competitive Groups.

The process is based on a 10 Week Term.

However, for term four, the timing is slightly different, though the process remains the same.In all cases, we will send an email prior to the opening of registrations, detailing the relevant dates.

Week 7 of Term: You will receive an email outlining the registration process.

Week 8 of Term: Registrations open for current members to re-register for their current class (this is done via email).

Please note: we do not hold spaces after this week. If you do not re-register for your current class during this week, we cannot guarantee your spot.

Week 9 of Term: Registrations open for current members to change classes. During this week, you can change to a different day or move to a new age group, subject to space.

Week 10 of Term: Registrations open to the waitlist. During this week, we contact those on the waitlist to inform them that they may now register for a class, subject to space.

First Week of School Holidays: Registrations open for new members to join, subject to space.

IMPORTANT REMINDER: If you wish to keep your spot in your current class, you must re-register during Week 8.



HOW TO ACCESS YOUR ACCOUNT

To access your account, please visit the Omni Gymnastics website to log in. Once logged in, you can review your personal details and account balance information. If you have lost or forgotten your password, you can reset it on the website. If you have forgotten your login details, please email us at: enquiries@omnigymnastics.co.nz.

We'll send a reset link to the email address you originally provided.

ENTERING THE GYM

On arrival, ALL children are to please wait upstairs. The coaches will call the kids down onto the floor when their classes are due to start.

No children on the equipment other than those actively involved in a class.

NO **PARKING OR DRIVING ON THE GRASS AREA** This is very dangerous and puts our kids at risk of being injured.

TRAMPOLINE CLASSES: please remember to bring your socks with you. You will need these before you are allowed on the trampolines.



REMINDER TERM FEES ARE DUE